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Beachwood Breeze

     


P.O. Box 17385
Jacksonville, FL  32245

Your Neighborhood Newsletter of People and Events
January 2015
Happy New Year-Looking Ahead in 2015
If you have recently moved into the subdivision, welcome!  The officers of the Beachwood Civic Association look forward to meeting more new neighbors this year at the monthly civic meeting.  Payment of the yearly civic association dues ($25) is voluntary.
Thank You River Region Human Services (RRHS)

A special thanks to RRHS Staff, Frank Emanuel and Terri Gates, for another successful year of operations at the Beachwood Community Center.  

Senior Citizen Activities
Each Wednesday RRHS hosts a variety of classes for seniors at the Community Center from 9:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m.  The Get Connected Program covers healthy aging tips, arts and crafts as well as field trips.  Feel free to contact Ms. Alicia Simpson at 904/899-6300 ext. 4224 or 4223 for additional information.
Nominations and Election of Officers For The Civic Association

If you are interested in become involved in your community, please come on by the next meeting at 7:30 p.m. on January 20, 2015.    
If It Doesn’t Fit—Report It 
Call 630-CITY (630-2489)**Don’t Trash Beachwood
Garbage Collection:  In an effort to begin the new year with a clean start, a major effort was made to call in large items for pickup.  Due to the new automated system, any items that do not fit into the green cart, need to be called in for  special pickup**.  Some large items for example were on: Cape Horn Ave.: dresser, mattresses; Mangrove Ave.: large TV; Sail Avenue: carpet, chair, table; Shellfish Dr: tire and mattress.  There were multiple large items on several streets that needed to be called in.  Now that all these items have been picked up, let’s work together to keep the subdivision cleaned up.  Thank you.
There is a link to the Waste Pro Brochure effective Sept. 30, 2013 at: http://www.neighborhoodlink.com/Beachwood  

Just look under the External Links column.  This helpful brochure explains the new guidelines for garbage and recycle collections.  Here is an excerpt from the brochure:
WHAT SHOULD I DO TO HAVE MY BULK

(ANYTHING THAT DOES NOT FIT INTO MY CART

I.E. FURNITURE, COUCH, ETC.) COLLECTED?

Please contact (904) 630-CITY (2489) for up-to-date

information/instructions on how to get your small bulky

items collected.

Also, recycle collection is every other week.
Suspicious Activity
Recently, there was a group of teenagers walking between the houses on Sail Avenue.  Since the teens didn’t live on the street, and the activity was suspicious, a watchful neighbor called 630-0500 to notify the police.  Thankfully, the teenagers ran off before getting into trouble.  Now, the officers who patrol through Beachwood can be aware of these suspicious people in the future.   When you call remember to SALUTE:
S=size (number of people involved, ages, physical descriptions and gender)

A=activity (exactly what they are doing)

L=location (provide exact location)

U=uniform (describe what they are wearing)

T=time (provide date, time and duration of activity)

E=equipment (describe vehicle color, make, license plate and weapons, if any).


Our Next Meeting
Will be held on Tuesday, Jan. 20th
at 7:30 pm inside the Community
Center, 11758 Marina Drive
Please join us. Newcomers are always welcome! 
